Highway 50/Empire Ranch Road
Interchange Project

Join us for a Virtual Community Meeting!

The City of Folsom, in cooperation with Caltrans, is proposing a
new interchange on the Sacramento County / El Dorado County EVENT INFORMATION
line, between the existing East Bidwell Street interchange in Folsom
and Latrobe Road interchange in El Dorado Hills. At this Virtual

Community Meeting, you will learn more about the project design, February 24, 2021
and environmental planning process.
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For more information, please visit the project website at

bit.ly/EmpireRanchinterchangeProject
Questions? Contact Danielle Wood at dwood@aimconsultingco.com
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